
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News  
We have had a jam packed final week of half term.  I am 
sure all the pupils and staff are ready for a well-deserved 
break.  We return on the 28 February.  It is a normal Mon-
day, so all pupils can come, as usual,  in their PE kit and 
remember to bring swimming kit. 
 
 
Clubs 
Thank you for your understanding when we have had to 
cancel clubs due to staff shortages.  Hopefully, they will all 
be back to normal after half term.  Clubs will remain the 
same until Easter. 
 
Bewerley Park 
All pupils in Year 4 and Year 5 have been given a letter 
and leaflet regarding the possibility of a residential trip to 
Bewerley Park between the 5 and 7 October 2022.  
Please return the proforma to school as soon as possible. 
 
 
PE, swimming, sport 
Following our Health and Safety Inspection, ear-rings 
must not be worn for any sport or swimming.  We have 
been informed they cannot be taped over, they must be 
removed. 
 
 
Laptops 
We have some refurbished laptops with 
new batteries which we no longer use.  
Please contact school if you would like 
one for your child and if possible make a 
donation to school.     
 
 
 
NEW NYCC HEALTHY PACKED LUNCH GUIDANCE 
FOR FAMILIES   
Leaflet attached. 

18 February 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

18 Feb-school breaks up 

28 Feb-return to school 

11 Mar-Y5/6 athletics,  

21 Mar-NO SWIMMING 

 

 

 

 

SPORT  
Multi-skills 
Swimming 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Elm 

This week’s       

winning House is 

Oak  

 

“Manners easily and rapidly mature into morals.”     Horace Mann 

Attendance this week is  94.83 % 



Parentpay 

Please can parentpay accounts be in credit at all times.  There are sev-

eral accounts in debt.  As soon as there is debt on any parent account, 

this has to be paid from our School Fund. 

 

The PTA are planning lots of exciting events 

for the year. 

 

 

News from our Clubs 
 
.      

The pupils had a fabulous making fat balls, which they have 

taken home to feed the birds in their gardens. 

    

 

SATs club pupils are talking through and looking at 

their maths and English techniques and knowledge. 

They are also enjoying biscuits! 

 

 

Music Club Ukulele playing is being thoroughly enjoyed by 

everyone.  

 

 

Winning House 

The house with the most house points this half term is 

Oak. 

Well done for winning so many points! 

 

 

Staff Training 

 

All staff undertaking 

LFT testing. 

Finance confer-

ence 

Health and Safety 

Inspection 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

28 February is 

week 1 

 


